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Calling A A. Doctors !

From Cape Vincent, N.Y.

THE many physicians now in A.A.
face problems differing from

those encountered by other A.A. mem-
bers. Among them is the tremendous
job of educating members of our own
profession. Because we realize with
deep concern that this problem of
education is far beyond the power
and ability of one individual I am
suggesting a meeting of doctors in
A.A.

This meeting will be held at Cape
Vincent, N.Y. on the St. Lawrence
River, on August 19-20. Discussions
will be held on education, hospitali-
zation, insurance and the care and
treatment of persons suffering from
alcoholism.

This gathering is to have its meet-
ing place at my summer home, one
mile from Cape Vincent. Hotel reser-
vations may be had at The Carlton
Hotel, Cape Vincent or at the Hub-
bard House, Clayton, N.Y. These
should be made well in advance for
this is the height of the vacation
season.

Wives and families are welcome
and I am willing to make proper
arrangements in order to make the
meeting a success.

If your doctor friends in A.A. do
not have time to read their A.A.
Grapevine, will you please carry this
message to any physician you know
in A.A.—C.R.P. Box 27, Cape Vin-
cent, N.Y.
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